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Tedrick Housh to Speak on Cyber Security Issues for
Local Governments

May 18, 2011

KANSAS CITY (May 18, 2011) – Lathrop Gage partner Tedrick Housh (Labor & Employment – Kansas City)

will be speaking to the National League of Cities’ Steering Committee for Information Technology and

Communications on June 3 at the Kauffman Center. Housh will be speaking on cyber security issues for

local governments.

Housh concentrates his practice on labor and employment; counseling, investigations and policy

development; litigation and administrative hearings; occupational safety; traditional labor; and government

relations. He serves as a leader of the firm’s work on data security breach matters.

About Lathrop Gage LLP: 

A full-service law firm, Lathrop Gage LLP has more than 320 attorneys in 12 offices nationwide – from Los

Angeles to New York. In 2010, Chambers USA ranked Lathrop Gage’s corporate, environmental, intellectual

property, labor and employment, litigation, real estate and transportation teams among the best in their

regions. For more information, visit www.lathropgage.com.


